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July 27, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

The International Union of Elevator Constructors, being the most highly skilled trade in
the world, is proud to support and endorse Senator Roger Manno for the 6" U.S.
Congressional District in Maryland.

Senator Roger Manno has been a staunch supporter of his constituents and an incredible
advocate for working people. He has created opportunities for all workers including
building trades members by pushing for SMART projects, that include infrastructure,
multiple types of power generating projects, entertainment venues, efc. He resists
projects that might be bad for communities and/or haven't been vetted properly.

On these projects, both as a State Delegate and as a State Senator, Manno stipulates
licensed qualified contractors that employ the most highly skilled journeymen along with
apprentices that are properly trained and in an accredited government approved
apprenticeship program.

In turn, this produces projects that are built right the first time, on time and on budget,
which saves money in the long run for everyone.

Senator Roger Manno supports good contractors that operate properly and do things
legally that classify their workers properly.

Senator Manno is a man of deep integrity, his commitment and a never-ending work ethic
is unapparelled. His ability to work across party lines gives him the power to get things
done. He understands how to move the economy in the right direction and keep people
employed and these are just some of the reasons why we, as the IUEC, are incredibly
proud to endorse Senator Manno for Maryland’s 6th US Congressional District.

Sincerely,

General President



